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Letter to the Editor

Dear Editor,

I really disagree that people should be punished for writing graffiti on the walls and fences in our city. Everybody in our society has the right to say what they think. Graffiti provides people with a way of doing this without hurting the lives of others. Also great big empty walls are very boring. Graffiti makes our city colourful and alive.

In our society we think it is very important that everybody expresses a point of view. There are many countries in which people are put in prison for saying what they think, especially if they say that they think the government is bad. Not everyone can write letters or make speeches. Why should those people who use graffiti be punished when they are just trying to communicate their feelings to others or get people to notice them?

Furthermore, many of the people who do graffiti are those who don't have other ways of expressing their anger about feeling left out of society. Isn't it reasonable that they express their anger with society in a piece of harmless graffiti? On the other hand, I don't feel graffiti artists should write on private householders' property.

Our city is full of empty, blank, boring walls. Graffiti can be full of colour. Many of the pictures are very artistic and the writing is fun and lively. Graffiti is a form of art. It makes a dull, often dirty, gray, corner or wall into a place that looks exciting and where people want to go.

To conclude, graffiti is, therefore, an important way people communicate their ideas to the public. I think that cities should provide walls or graffiti boards where young people can express their ideas without offending other people.

Yours faithfully,

Concerned citizen.

